
I hope you all had a restful break and spent some quality time with your
families. The summer term is always a busy one and my favourite time of
year, as we celebrate all the children’s achievements. This year, the summer
term starts with a few weeks where school is closed for one reason or
another, with the first date of the 21st April for Eid. This is followed by 2 Bank
Holidays; 1st of May and the 8th May. On the 5th of May we are planning some
activities to celebrate the King’s coronation with a ‘Be the King and Queen for
the day’ event when children will come to school wearing red, white and blue.
I hope you enjoy reading our newsletter this month.
Mrs Tindal

.

NEWSLETTER

• 17th April year 3 girls intra football 
tournament

• 17th April reception offer letters 
received by parents

• 19th April reception trip to the farm
• 21st April school CLOSED for Eid
• 24th April year 3 girls football 

tournament
• 28th April PROUD assembly (parents 

of children who received PROUD that 
week are invited to attend.  Speak to 
your class teacher)

• 1st May school CLOSED for Bank 
Holiday

• 5th May Coronation celebration day
• 8th May school CLOSED for Bank 

Holiday
• Week commencing 8th May Key Stage 

2 SATS tests for all of year 6

School Guinea Pigs looking 
for a new home!

Do you want a pet that’s easy to look 
after?  Well our two school Guinea Pigs are 
in need of a loving retirement home.  If 
you think you could be the perfect new 
owners, please see Mrs Tindal. (must be 
rehomed together). happy by themselves).
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Welcome to the summer term
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£1547.65!

We all know now how important school 
attendance is for all sorts of reasons.  We know 
that when children miss school, they miss 
learning, they miss out on friendships, they 
miss out on developing essential social and 
personal skills and most of all they miss out on 
the fun at school.

At the end of the autumn term we gave out  96 
100% t-shirts.
At the end of the spring term we gave out a 
whopping 123 100% t-shirts.

Can you help your child achieve a 100% t-shirt 
this term?  

100% Attendance T-shirts

News and updates

• Do you know anyone with a 2 or 3 
year old who are looking for a 
nursery place in September 2023? 
Places are available in our nurseries.  
See the office the apply for your 
place now.

• Thank you to all those parents who 
responded to our online parent 
survey.  We are very pleased to hear 
that the overwhelming majority of 
respondents feel their child is happy 
and safe at school.  We also 
appreciate the lovely comments.

• We will report back with more 
details in future newsletters.

• Remember to look at our Twitter 
account to keep up to date with all 
the great things happening across 
school.  @WarleyRoadPri

Saturday Switch on Clubs

Cricket for year 1,2 and 3 
9.30 – 10.30
Cricket for year 4,5 and 6 
10.30 – 11.30 

Attend every cricket session and receive a 
FREE cricket bat and ball.

Taekwondo for years 1-6 – 9.30 – 11.30

Parents should register via Parent Pay. 
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